
County of Monterey

Board Report

Board of Supervisors
Chambers

168 W. Alisal St., 1st Floor
Salinas, CA 93901

Receive a presentation from the Central Coast Regional Water Quality Control Board to announce a new free
domestic well drinking water testing program, and direct staff to collaborate with the Regional Water Quality
Control Board on the outreach efforts in support of the program.
RECOMMENDATION:
It is recommended that the Board of Supervisors of the County of Monterey:
Receive a presentation from the Central Coast Regional Water Quality Control Board to announce a new free
domestic well drinking water testing program, and direct staff to collaborate with the Regional Water Quality
Control Board on the outreach efforts in support of the program.
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